
We are pleased that we are again able to offer children in our school different experiences. Year 5s
shone in their clarinet lessons last term and this term Year 3s are taking on the ukulele. A brilliant
�rst couple of lessons.

Nell visits the market every Friday and had a great idea to try to raise money for school or charity.
On 'Fruit Fridays; fruit will be for sale and the proceeds will be going to Nell's choice of worthy
cause. (we will let you know!) Today's trial raised £10. Well done Nell and her School Council
helper Stanley.



We were delighted to welcome Isabel and Julian on Monday to share with us their work on the
'Linnet Project'. They are working with children from Stokesley School to renovate an old
aeroplane to a �yable condition. Our children saw the progress that had been made and were able
to see and handle some of the equipment and parts of the plane. Our visitors explained different
occupations linked to aviation for all. We hope to be able to see the plane when it is fully
renovated if it �ies over our school.
Isabel and Julian also launched a competition: A paper aeroplane competition! There will be prizes
for the furthest travelled, best design and most innovative (paper only!). If your child would like to
have a go, please keep the plane at home until the week beginning the 6th May when we will wait
for a calm day to test them out! There are some designs attached below to help.
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We are excited about opening our new nursery in September and are busy planning for this. Please
pass on details below to anyone you know who may be interested. If you know someone currently
at Wendy's nursery, please also let them know that they will need to reapply for their place through
school. Thank you



WOW! The Eco Team from St Augustine's were blown away when they came to pick up our
school's entries for the Ukraine Sun�ower Competition they launched before Easer. There were so
many imaginative designs: wool, paint, 3d , even a pasta �ower! Watch this space for information
about where they will be displayed and competition winners. Well done everyone.



Following last year's success, the PTA are holding a Colour Run on 24th May- see the poster for
more details .



The deadline for uniform orders to arrive before the summer holidays is 8th May. Please visit
https://www.school-uniforms.co.uk/ to order.

At school we are very proud of the attitudes and behaviour of our children. We have 3 'Be' rules that
the vast majority of our school follow brilliantly at all times. The staff are looking at how we can
reward our shining stars in school and are working with the children to remind them of
expectations on the rare occasions children forget our rules.

https://www.school-uniforms.co.uk/


Please could we remind you that if you change your telephone number or any other details it
important to let the school o�ce know via phone call or email.
Staff are happy to communicate with you via Seesaw but please be aware that they may not
respond out of school hours. Therefore please do let the o�ce know of any absences. Thank you.

The Go-To website provides information and signposting to services, for children and young
people's mental health and wellbeing, in North Yorkshire.

Tuesday 9th April Children return to school for Summer Term
Tuesday 16th April. 330 Year 6 Sats and East Barnby Meeting.
22nd and 23rd April Mini First Aid workshops for children
8th May Deadline for uniform orders
9th May Bags 2 School Collection
Friday 10th May Class Photos
W/B 13th May Y6 Sats week
22nd May National Maths Day

https://r1.ddlnk.net/c/AQjHqAwQpb2mARin2JVaIO3pwyo7VTqKVJqgJgi_53piIGkPKqvzOLx0FCQszYiXnpKypw


W/B 27th May Half Term
W/B 3rd June Year 4 multiplication checks
W/B 10th June Phonics screening checks
Weds 12th June Key Stage 2 Countryside Day
W/B 17th June Y6 East Barnby residential
2nd July Sports Day
3rd July Reserve Sports Day
3rd and 4th July pm Drama Club present 'A Midsummer Night's Dream'
5th July Reception Trip to Monk Park Farm
10th/11th/12th July Y6 at Stokesley
Parents Meets (optional) 15th July
Y6 Leavers service 11am 17th July

Many children in school talk about playing Roblox. This game may not be as innocent as it seems.
If your child plays Roblox, please watch the video below. More information can be found here:
What is Roblox? A guide for parents to keep kids safe | Internet Matters

How to keep kids safe on Roblox

It is the role of all adults in a child's life to keep them safe and all staff in school have regular
training in safeguarding and child protection. You can read our safeguarding policies on our
website. In our school the designated person for safeguarding is Mrs McCormick (who should be
your �rst point of contact if you have any concerns), and we have two deputy safeguarding leads:
Mrs Borwell and Miss Atkinson. We are here to support children and families so please do get in
touch if you have any concerns about a child's well-being or would like some support as a family.

Please see below about information from the NHS regarding illness. Attached also is our
'Attendance Matters' guide for parents which outlines the impact pf taking your children out of
school. Thank you for your support.

https://www.internetmatters.org/hub/esafety-news/parents-guide-to-roblox-and-how-your-kids-can-play-it-safely/


Please be aware that only applications for term time absences that have been AUTHORISED will be
formally acknowledged. If you have not received a letter the absence will be marked as
unauthorised.

Is my child too ill for school?
Find out when it's best to keep your sick child at home and when it's OK to send them to school or
nursery.

 nhs.uk
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